
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

22 May 2017 
 

 

Excellency, 

 

Reference is made to your letter dated 28 March 2017 appointing us as co-facilitators 

for the preparation of draft conclusions and recommendations of the ECOSOC Forum on 

Financing for Development follow-up and to facilitate consultations among Member States, 

with a view to reaching an intergovernmental agreement on that draft. 

 

We would like to report to you that informal consultations concluded at 9 a.m. on 

Monday, 22 May 2017 with a consensus draft intergovernmentally agreed conclusions and 

recommendations. We are pleased to transmit to you the above-mentioned draft. 

 

We thank you for your trust and support. 

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of our highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

H.E. Frederick Musiiwa Makamure Shava 

President 

The Economic and Social Council 


